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Dear fellow community members:

Agua Fria High School District is committed to providing a safe and friendly learning
environment for our students, staff, and community. Last school year weapons detectors
were placed at each entry point into our five campuses. We are extending the use of
weapons detectors this school year, in an effort to maintain a safe campus during the
school day and after.

Because the weapons detectors are mobile they may be utilized at entry into the school
for community events such as theater performances or sporting events. All students and
campus visitors must pass through the weapons detectors any time they are in use.
Please note this practice applies to student-athletes, coaches, and their fans.

Thank you for your cooperation as we implement this additional safety measure.

Sincerely,

Tamee Gressett
Executive Director Student Services | Athletic Director
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